
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

Twisted Trails Haunted Attraction Opens 
Are You Ready to Find Out What’s In the Woods? 

  
September 11, 2019 CINCINNATI, OH – Are you ready? Do you want to know what’s lurking 
in the woods?  
  
Twisted Trails Haunt in Wilmington, Ohio will take you deep into the thicket for an amazing and 
ominous adventure.  Join the Collector as he tries to retrieve a hideous array of witches, 
vampires, werewolves and other horrifying creatures that have escaped his clutches.  Wind your 
way through a dark and twisted labyrinth of trees filled with lights, sounds, ghoulish characters 
and terrifying surprises. As your try to catch your breath and slow you heart, you’ve got to ask 
yourself... how fast can I run and will I make it out? 
  
What’s in the Woods?  Twisted Trails Haunted Attraction is open Friday and Saturday evenings 
from September 27 to October 26.  Ticket sales begin at 7:00 PM and run through midnight (all 
ticketed guests in the Queue line at midnight will continue through the attraction).  Tickets can 
also be purchased online at www.twistedtrailshaunt.com. Twisted Trails Haunted 
Attraction 5719 W State Route 73 Wilmington, Ohio 45177 | 513-317-0983 | 
info@twistedtrailshaunt.com. 
  
PARENTAL DISCRETION IS ADVISED. Twisted Trails is a haunted attraction and is designed 
to frighten our guests. Twisted Trails recommends that children under the age of 12 b 
accompanied by an adult. Carrying a child though the haunt WILL NOT BE PERMITTED. 
General Admission is $20, Fast Pass admission is $30.  Group Rate pricing is available for 
groups of 20 or more.   
  
On Thursday, October 24, for one night only, Twisted Trails Haunted Attraction will offer 
EXTREME NIGHT.  Come see.... Or NOT see... what’s in the woods.  Available by advance 
ticket sale only.  No tickets for Extreme Night will be sold at the box office. 
  
Proceeds benefit four-star locally based humanitarian aid and disaster relief organization 
Matthew 25: Ministries. For more information about Twisted Trails Haunted Attraction, visit 
their website at www.twistedtrailshauntcom or contact info@twistedtrailshaunt.com. 
  
ABOUT GOLDEN ARM PRODUCTIONS:  Golden Arm Productions is based in Cincinnati, 
Ohio.  Golden Arm’s staff of experienced and creative Cincinnati artisans specializes in set 
design and decoration, costume design, and special effect makeup application for immersive 
theatrical and entertainment events. Our diverse group of passionate artists is committed to 
unparalleled creativity and excellence in event production and execution. The name “Golden 
Arm” comes from the folktale “The Golden Arm” which was included in Joseph Jacobs's 
Collection, English Fairy Tales, and was most famously spoken by American writer, humorist, 
entrepreneur, publisher, and lecturer Mark Twain.  For more information or to book an 
experience, contact info@goldenarmproductions.com.   
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